
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

  
Pursuant to Florida Statutes, Chapter 286.011, notice is 
hereby given that two (2) or more members of the City of 
Coconut Creek City Commission and/or City Staff may be 
present at a Rule Development Workshop hosted by Broward 
County Public Schools regarding the Redefining Our Schools 
Initiative. 
 
The workshop is scheduled to take place:  
 
DATE:  Tuesday, December 10, 2024 
TIME:    10:30 a.m.  
LOCATION: Kathleen C. Wright Administration Center  

600 SE 3rd Avenue 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 

 
For further information regarding this meeting, please contact 
the Broward County Public Schools, Joseph Beck, at 754-
321-2566 or joseph.beck@browardschools.com.  

  
 
 
Posted:  12/3/2024 
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